
1

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 10:46 AM
To: 'Liz Carew (COC)'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE:  Docket 170076-EQ

Good morning Ms. Carew,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Liz Carew (COC) [mailto:LCAREW@escambiaclerk.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 10:21 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Docket 170076-EQ 
 
Ms. Stauffer, 
 
Please note that dharris@escambiaclerk.com is no longer a valid e-mail for the Office of the Escambia County Clerk to 
the Board of County Commissioners.  Send all correspondence to me at lcarew@escambiaclerk.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
Liz Carew, Clerk to the Board 
PAM CHILDERS, Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 
First Judicial Circuit, Escambia County 
221 Palafox Place, Suite 110 
Pensacola, FL  32502 
850.595.3917 
lcarew@EscambiaClerk.com 
www.EscambiaClerk.com 
  
NOTICE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Under Florida law, both the content of emails and email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want the content of your email or your email address released in response to a public records request, do not 
send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in person. 
 




